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OILP/EnerMark/IngaOilTransPL L43-03 

 Log No. 4106, 3012-00 
VIA FACSIMILE 
(403) 298-2211 September 15, 2003 
 
 
 
Mr. Daryl Cook 
Vice President, Operations 
EnerMark Inc. 
Western Canada Place 
1900 - 700 - 9th Avenue S.W. 
Calgary, Alberta   T2P 4B3 
 
Dear Mr. Cook: 
 

Re:  Inga Oil Transmission Pipeline 
Regulation of Intraprovincial Oil Pipelines 

 
By letter dated August 1, 2000 the Enerplus Group informed the Commission that Pursuit Resources Corp., Aztec 
Resources Corp. and Newcal Energy Inc. were amalgamating into EnerMark Inc. effective July 1, 2000.  Newcal 
Energy Inc. had been providing annual forecast statements and variance reports to the Commission on the Inga 
Oil Transmission Pipeline with the most recent report filed on March 8, 2000. 
 
By letter dated June 23, 2003 (copy attached) Commission staff requested that EnerMark Inc. file the actual 
results for the Inga Oil Transmission Pipeline for 2000, 2001, 2002 and a forecast for 2003.  To date the reports 
have not been received.  The Commission  directs EnerMark Inc. to file the reports for 2000 to 2003 by October 
31, 2003. 
 
 Yours truly, 
 
 Original signed by: 
 
 Robert J. Pellatt 
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